
Love Message: March 23, 2014      
 
"The Christ of God has proclaimed that I am an overcomer, of the world, the 
flesh, the devil and death. BY THE GRACE OF GOD I agree and walk daily in the 
overcoming power of Christ."  The Lord ministered this day that we 
demonstrate humility and honor Him in our confessions when we proclaim "it's 
by the grace of the God", because absent God's grace we can do nothing, 
because we are not worthy of any good thing absent God.  From time to time, 
God allows tests and correction to come to prompt us to be more watchful -- 
this is a strategy God uses to keep His people humble before Him. Humility 
is not simply a shift from the loud boasting of big mouth to the soft spoken 
speech of little mouth.  Rather, we to be quiet before God as silent mouth 
and allow Him to direct us.  With the anointing of which we have been 
graced, we now receive revelations greater than Paul received.  Thus, we 
must allow God to humble us all the more.  Paul had to suffer an affliction 
in his body to ensure his continued humility (2 Cor. 12:7) and God also has 
strategies for keeping us humble. 
 
Part of The Day After The New Day Ministry has begun even while the 
extension of The New Day Ministry yet continues.  We must receive our 
glorified bodies in order to reign with Christ from heaven. Once we have 
received this gift, we are no longer of the world although we are in the 
world. We retain our physical bodies for legitimacy in the natural realm 
because we have a work to do in the earth. The process of the saints 
reigning with Christ is what the Lord is now ministering unto the leadership 
assembly.  When we get to the point where we are reigning with Christ, then 
the scripture is fulfilled that shows that the devil is bound and Christ 
reigns for 1,000 years.  However, we can't reign until we've withstood in 
warfare.  Therefore, we must withstand, stand, and reign with Him. 
 
Note, there is nothing in the Bible that speaks directly of the New Day 
Ministry as God hid it from the Apostles.  According to the Bible, Christ is 
to return, God's people are caught up, then judgment falls upon those 
remaining.  The New Day is a dispensation in which Christ has returned, His 
people are caught up, but God's judgment is stayed because His much mercy is 
extended unto man.  God has shown that a man cannot know such things except 
by revelation of God.  He also showed that He was going to do a new thing 
with His new testament -- it would be written on the table of the heart. 
(Jeremiah 31:33)  So, when asked the question, where can one find this in 
the bible? Our response to this and many other questions can concisely be 
"By revelation of God." Galatians 1:1-12 reads, "But I certify you, 
brethren, that the gospel which was preached of me is not after man.  For I 
neither received it of man, neither was I taught it, but by the revelation 
of Jesus Christ." 



Cadillac Ministry - We, Christ the body, have been presented to Christ, the 
head, in the newness of life. We symbolically are that Cadillac presented 
unto Dr. Hunt, but we must not see ourselves being stagnant, but growing in 
the wisdom and knowledge of God. Our testimony now must be "by the grace of 
God I am more than a Cadillac." acknowledging our continual growth in Him. 


